
Dear Residents, Families and Friends, 

Happy July! Summer is in full swing, and we’ve 
got a month full of fun planned. We’ll be taking a 
ferry trip to Friday Harbor for lunch, checking 
out Drager’s amazing vintage cars, and enjoying 
live music during our Sunday Concert Series. 
We’ll also be gathering for a Grand Marnier 
Social, visiting the historic Skagit City School, and 
taking a trip to the Heritage Flight Museum. 

Later in the month, we’ll be roasting s’mores at 
the beach, enjoying a chili dog picnic at Pioneer 
Park, and exploring Northern State with a special 
open house and history lecture. On top of all 

that, we’ve added some new monthly traditions 
we’re really excited about — Men’s Breakfast and 
Ladies’ Night! 

We’re soaking up the season and making memories — hope you can join us 
for some of the fun! 

Warmly, Stacy  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Stacy Boydston, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Monte, 7/5 

• Al, 7/6 

• Nancy, 7/10 

• Elizabeth, 7/13 

• Carol, 7/19 

• Barbara, 7/21 

• Tom, 7/23 

• Jackie, 7/25 

• Linda, 7/27 

• Kathy, 7/4 

• Lorena, 7/12 

• Em, 7/28 

Fran’s cousin, Celia, noticed her love of 
writing and teaching, and told her that 
she would go to college, teach, and 
travel. And Fran did each one well! Her 
love of teaching led her to create books 
for children who were needing extra 
help with reading. A friend encouraged 
her to publish them and after doing so, 
Fran began a wonderful website with 
resources for other teachers. Traveling 
to Italy was always a favorite; but Russia 
was a close second! Welcome, Fran! 

Fran 

Cricket was born in Des Moines, IA, but soon 

after her family moved to Florida and is where 

she gets her southern family roots.  Cricket 

moved back to Washington state in 1960. She 

graduated from Anacortes High and joined the 

Army for the next six years. Cricket went on to 

study Law Enforcement and Nursing at Skagit 

Valley College. Cricket fostered 14 teen boys for 

12 years until they were of age. The last 7 years 

Cricket has worked at the Inn. She loves dogs and 

to travel in her RV all over the United States. 

Thank you for being a dedicated employee. 

Cricket, Bus Driver 

Giving: Driver 

Cricket, on a recent 

outing picked up 

Mary’s favorite 

lunch from KFC and 

surprised her with 

it when she got 

back to LCRI. We all 

appreciate Cricket’s 

giving heart. 

Annual Car Show: Kathy, our weekend receptionist, put in so 

much love helping make our annual car show a huge success! 

Dave and Midge enjoyed the live music and dancing. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Drager’s Vintage Cars 
Tuesday 7/1  1 pm 
 
Watch La Conner 4th 
of July Parade  
Friday 7/4  11 am 
 
Men’s Monthly 
Breakfast 
Tuesday 7/8  8 am 
 
Friday Harbor Lunch 
Wednesday 7/9 
9:30 am 
 
Red, White, and Blue 
Social 
Tuesday 7/15  2 pm 
 
Skagit City School 
Build-A-Lunch 
Sunday 7/20  12 pm 
 
Ladies’ Monthly 
Night Out 
Thursday 7/24  
4:30pm 


